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             It is with great pleasure that the North Goa District Administration is 
presenting to you this revamped website of our district. It has been our 
constant endeavour to make service delivery more citizen-centric and 
responsive. As a part of this, we have introduced various initiatives like Village 
Level Service Delivery through which services like issuing of Residence, Income, 
Divergence and Caste certificates have been made accessible for the public 
right at the Talathi offices in each village of the district, Single Window for 
Partition, Conversion and Mutation that has brought about transparency and 
promptness in clearing of applications, Self Declaration Facilitation service to 
help the public in filing self declarations to access various services and so on. 
The launching of this revamped website is yet another milestone in this 
ongoing journey. 

             In this website, we have attempted to give access to our services to the 
public at the click of a button. It has various user-friendly links through which 
maximum information is sought to be provided. In the days to come, we will 
strive to incorporate even more features that will be helpful for a citizen who 
wants to know more about North Goa District or access different services. We 
look forward to your valuable feedback and comments through the Citizens’ 
Feedback link.                  

                                             


